
From: crystal reuter   
Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 7:38 AM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Bill for March for xcel rate hike issues. Docket number EL22-017 
 
Here is my bill from March. The interim rate adjustment was over $60.00. This is not a rate that any of 
us middle class families can sustain.  I emailed the governor and messaged xcel energy about my 
concerns but no response from either.  Please  ┭┮┯┰ consider either no rate increase or a very small one. 
With all the increases it’s just not affordable and we don’t have a choice of who we use for electric.  
Thank you, 
Crystal Reuter  



 
 

 




